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Athletics Updates

We are currently about halfway through the spring season. All teams are showing improvement and
working hard.

Both girls’ and boys’ track teams are battling for conference titles. On May 11*" we will be hosting
the 59" Mason Invitational Meet. This is one of the oldest and most prestigious track meets in the
state.

The softball team is off to a very impressive 7-1 start to their season. The annual Chris McClain
tournament will be on May 18™". Softball districts will be held at Blissfield this year. Baseball
districts will be held at Blissfield as well.

The golf team has had to dodge a pretty wet spring, but they are working hard and have been able
to get a few matches in.

We have 7 girls participating on the Co-op soccer team with Jefferson high school. The partnership
has been mutually beneficial for both schools.

Varsity coaches soon will be casting their vote for the Clifford Sterns award. The Clifford Sterns
award is our highest athletic achievement award and is given to one male and one female senior
athlete. To qualify students must participate in at least two varsity sports and be in the top 1/3 of
their graduating class.



